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Weekly News – Friday 2nd March  
 

Year Two 
Dear Parents / Carers, 

Thank you so much for all your effort with World Book Day 
costumes. The children looked wonderful and enjoyed talking 
about their favourite books. They also enjoyed bouncing for 
Bounce for Books. 

  

English 

We completed our learning about writing from real life 
experiences. We have included conjunctions, time adverbs and 
practiced writing in first person to write a piece from our 
experience of Roald Dahl Day. Next week we will be starting 
narrative writing looking at making our stories interesting. 

  

Maths 

This week we have been continuing to revise place value. We 
have been looking at number patterns and estimating on a 
number lines.  

  

Topic 

We had a fantastic Science Day on Wednesday! We had two 
brilliant science workshops, one looking at electricity where we 
saw Barbie’s hair stand up on end! We then investigated objects 
with microscopes in the other workshop. The children had a 
brilliant day.  

In topic this week we pretended to be Florence Nightingale and 
looked at her thoughts and feelings when she arrived at the 
hospital in 1854. 

 

 

 

Deputy Head Teachers 
Award 

Bracken 
Evie 
Ale 

 
Clover 
Anisha 
Debbie 

 
Heather 

Maisy 
Jackson 

Notices 
Change of date: The lady doing the Florence Nightingale workshop has postponed due to illness. She will 
now be giving the workshop on Friday 23rd March. This will take place in school. 
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